









Orange Public
SchoolS

 December 17th ,  2021 at  7pm 
December 18th,  2021 at  2pm

at the Auditor ium at Orange Preparatory Academy



T i c k e t s  w i l l  b e  a v a i l a b l e  a t  t h e  O r a n g e

P r e p a r a t o r y  l o b b y  o n  D e c e m b e r  1 7 t h  &  1 8 t h






A n  e x t r e m e l y  m a g i c a l  p r o d u c t i o n ,  b r o u g h t  t o  y o u  b y  



In the effort to keep everyone safe during this time, we will only be seating 100 people in the auditorium for each showing.
Tickets will be on a first come first serve basis. Masks must be worn at all times when in the building and the auditorium
will be sanitized after each showing. Pods of families can sit together and all other individuals will be seated 3' apart.


